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11 January 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Reception children, 

 

National Child Measurement Programme 

 

Every year in England, school children in Reception and Year 6 have their height and weight 

checked at school as part of the National Child Measurement Programme.  

 

Nurses will be coming into school to carry out the height and weight checks on your children. 

Accompanying this letter is all the information that you require about this programme and 

your involvement in it. 

 

• NCMP Guidance letter 2021 

• NCMP withdrawal letter 2021 

• NCMP pre-measurement flyer 

 

Once you have read all the information given if you are happy for your child to take part you 

do not need to do anything. If you do not wish for your child to participate you must complete 

the withdrawal letter and return it to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Also included is a letter regarding eye tests – these are no longer carried out in school and 

the letter explains the requirement for you to make an appointment with an opticians for a 

free eye test for your child. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Becca Butler 

Head teacher 
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